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Dear Sirs, 

I’m writing to express my support for the proposals by the Aviemore & Glenmore 
Community Trust (AGCT) for the Community Asset Transfer of the lease and subsequent 
purchase of the Glenmore Visitor Centre and the associated landholding necessary for the 
operation of the visitor centre. 

As a now retired, business owner ) in Glenmore Forest Park, I 
feel that an asset transfer would be beneficial for the community, the wider Glenmore area 
and the business and employment that the Forest Park supports. 

I know many of those involved with AGCT and have worked on business projects along 
side some of its directors and I confident that their experience and proven track record with 
allow the Glenmore area to flourish, and become the ‘jewel in the crown’ for the whole of 
Strathspey and Badenoch. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kingussie 
PH21 1NU 
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